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Voting remotely is how the people of Oregon can best be represented. To restrict 

voting access in this way is un-democratic, cost ineffective, and un-American. 

Coming to the table first with making each voting day a state+federal holiday for all 

workers would be a start for something like this. Think of all of the people who work 

on the day of the vote, the people who cannot travel, the people who would be 

financially burdened by making the trip or taking the time off.  

I oppose this bill, and hope to continue to participate through the ease of remote 

channels.  


